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Monday 9th May 2022 
 
The children are enjoying finding out about different minibeasts each week. We have been 
comparing how many legs each minibeast has and how this compares to us. Artwork, writing, maths 
and many questions are coming from this topic, and it is really good to see how engaged all the 
children are.  
 

This week we are going to find out about ladybirds and their lifecycle. We are also completing work 
on 2d shapes and tangrams, finding out about churches and why they are special places for 
Christians, and we are going to continue to develop our minibeast houses and Matisse artwork. 
 
We have taken delivery of some caterpillars this morning too which we will keep an eye on as we 
start to learn about the lifecycle of a butterfly. We will also compare this lifecycle to that of a 
ladybird and to our lifecycle. 
 
We are also busy preparing for our Jubilee celebrations and planning our Royal Cornwall Show 
entry… it’s a very busy time in school! 
 
And… we want to wish our wonderful Year 6 children all the best for their SATs week! We are 
incredibly proud of the oldest members of our team and will be supporting them and encouraging 
them through this tough week! 
 
Please remember to pop in to see me if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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